Alnmouth Drive, South Gosforth, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE3 1YF
Telephone: 0191 2853453    Email: admin@southgosforth.newcastle.sch.uk     www.southgosforth.newcastle.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr R Adams

South Gosforth First School
‘Roots to grow and wings to fly’





Dear Parents & Carers
I have had a few queries about the staggered drop off and collection times for families with children in more than one year group.
At drop off on a morning, a parent / carer will be able to drop their child off in the classroom at the earliest staggered drop off time, then leave the child with the later time with Mrs Whitehouse or myself then we will send the children in to school.
I would also like to make it clear that we will be opening the gate at the bottom of the field as we are aware that many of our families do use this to enter and exit school, however we would like to please request that anyone using this gate only comes on to the school grounds just before their allocated time and not before please, otherwise we will have many parents and families from different bubble groups all accessing school at the same time which we need to avoid if possible.

Thank you in advance for your co-operation with this.

Best wishes
Mr Adams
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This correspondence is available in audio, Braille or large print if required. Please contact us to arrange this.
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